
  

 
 

EL DORADO DISPOSAL SERVICE, INC. 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED RATE INCREASE 
 
Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held at 9:00 a.m. on December 9, 2008 in the 

El Dorado County Board of Supervisors Meeting Room, 330 Fair Lane, Placerville, California.  

The public hearing will consider a request to adjust service level rates for El Dorado Disposal 

Service, Inc. customers for the implementation of recycling programs within the El Dorado 

Disposal Service, Inc. franchise areas effective January 1, 2009. The current and proposed rates 

within the area are as follows: 

   

 
Residential Residential 

Current Rate Rates as of January 1, 2009 

1 32g Can $18.80 1 32g Cart $20.95 

1 64g Cart $28.18 1 64g Cart $28.18 

1 96g Cart $28.85 1 96g Cart $32.59 

Materials Recovery Facility (WERS) Commercial Rate for Clean 
Recycle Loads (new service) 

Not to exceed $46.18 per ton 

 

 
 
All interested parties may attend and be heard, or may write their comments to the El Dorado 
County Board of Supervisors, 330 Fair Lane, Placerville, CA 95667 

 

Signed,  

 

 

Gerri Silva, M.S., REHS 
Director Environmental Management  

 


